
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we begin a new school year, we want to ensure that our 

students are safe and secure while in our classrooms. Below are the safety measures we have 

implemented: 

Classroom Safety Measures 

• Regular sanitation of all classroom surfaces and materials. 

• Mandatory mask-wearing during indoor activities. 

• Social distancing protocols enforced during group work and activities. 

• Emergency drills conducted monthly to prepare for various situations. 

• Hand sanitizing stations available at each entrance. 

We encourage you to discuss these measures with your child to ensure their understanding and 

cooperation. Together, we can create a safe and productive learning environment. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name] 


